The Cedar Grove Civic Association

Executive Board

David Anderson, President
Kelly Butts, Vice-President
Roy Smith, Treasurer
Roy Smith, Newsletter Editor
Roy Smith, Membership
Steve Bickerton, Jr, E-Board member
Jean Cahill, E-Board member
Jill LaMonica, E-Board member
Mary Lou Linn, E-Board member
Patty McMahon, E-Board member
Mary Shea, E-Board member
Sean Weir, E-Board member
Lauren Woods, E-Board member

In Memoriam: Loretta Philbrick E-Board member

SUPPORT LOCAL

BUSINESSES

ADAMS FISH MARKET ADAMS VILLAGE INS AGENCY ANNE FOLEY INSURANCE B BOSTON FIREFIGHTERS CREDIT UNION BOSTON FIREFIGHTERS LOCAL #718 BURKE INVESTIGATION SERVICE CEDAR GROVE CEMETERY COLLEGE HYPE /SPORTSWEAR COUNCILOR FRANK BAKER **CUTTIN' LOOSE** REP DANIEL J. HUNT **ELLIOT PHYSICAL THERAPY** FANCY SALON FLORIAN HALL ASSOCIATES **GREENHILLS BAKERY** HAIR IMAGE HARBORPOINT LIQUORS J. P. PLASTERING JOE GLYNN CLEANERS INC K. DOHERTY CONSTRUCTION LANDMARK PUBLIC HOUSE LAURA PENNEY FAMILY CHILD CARE LOPEZ THE FLORIST LUCY'S AMERICAN TAVERN LYNN'S SPA MAYOR MARTIN WALSH MAUREEN CONNOLLY REAL ESTATE MEMBERS PLUS CREDIT UNION COUNCILOR MIICHAEL FLAHERTY MOLINARI'S PIZZA MURPHY PAINTING & WALLPAPERING NEIGHBORHOOD PHOTO NEWS NEPONSET CIRCLE CAR WASH NEPONSET GULF NEW ENGLAND MILLWORKS SEN NICK COLLINS O'CONNOR & SON FUNERAL HOME O'SULLIVAN HOCKEY PATRICK KEADY CONSTRUCTION REP STEPHEN LYNCH SUPREME LIQUORS

WINDY CITY PIZZA
To join by mail send your check:
Business \$20 Individual \$10
Cedar Grove Civic Assoc.
c/o Roy Smith
27 Saranac St #3
Dorchester, MA 02122

THE INDUSRY
THE MUFFLERMAN
TRAVERSE INS. A GENCY

VILLAGE TOUCH

The Cedar Grove Civic Association

February Meeting

will be held on

Tuesday, February 12th, 2019 @ 7 pm

Fr. Lane Hall (St. Brendan's Church)

Agenda for February Meeting

- Emily Bryan, the Principal of the Thomas J. Kenny School, will provide an update on her plans for the School.
- Jeffrey Cincotta, the owner of Molinari's, will provide an update on his expansion into the space at 787 Adams Street.
- CGCA President David Anderson will provide an update on the recent relocation of the Bus Stop on Adams Street and the banning of left turns from Adams Street onto Milton Street.

Community News and Events

Minutes from the December 2018 Meeting

- BPD Officer Sqt. Dunford gave a public safety update.
- A representative from the Boston Department of Inspectional Services provided an overview of the ordinance to ban disposable bags in the city starting on December 14, 2018.
- A proposal to grant variances to allow for the construction of a new three family house on a non-conforming lot on Granite Avenue adjacent to 114 Milton Street, in an area zoned for residential two family houses, was disapproved by a vote of the CGCA membership.
- A proposal to grant variances allowing for the construction of a multi-unit condominium complex at 18 Plain Street, a lot currently occupied by a single family house in an area zoned for residential single family houses, was disapproved by a vote of the CGCA membership.

City of Boston Winter Resources

Sign up for emergency notifications through AlertBoston and utilize Boston's 311 call center for non-emergency related issues. Please visit www.boston.gov/snow

We have open seats on CGCA Executive Committee to Fill So please step up and help!

Please Join at https://cedargrovecivic.com/become-a-member/

www.CedarGroveCivic.com

www.twitter.com/CedarGroveCivic - www.facebook.com/CedarGroveCivic